
My Blog For May


Hello, my name is Nia and this is my blog for May.

Many people say that life in lockdown is boring

 and some say that they’ve learned lots of new skills

 and had lots of fun, 

but i’ve experienced some of both.

 

At first, I wasn’t bored...at ALL. Because I had so many tests this month to study for, and that kept 
me busy. Especially the main tests this year, the DRUMCONDRAS. Surprisingly, I’ve been getting 
fairly good test results recently, which makes me a bit more confident.


 And then my birthday came around the corner and we had a blast! It was better than my birthday 
last year because, unfortunately my birthday was during quarantine and well, at least I got to 
celebrate it with my family, we made our own cake too since the cake shops were closed, it wasn’t that 
bad but we weren’t professional bakers. But this year we had a beautiful ube cake, and if you’ve 

never tried ube before I highly 
recommended it.







The lockdown has encouraged me to go out more and I won the prize for Active week.


 Since my birthday the days were starting to get boring, until the Green Schools’ Low Carbon Day 
of Action on Friday 28th May, we had to turn off any device or tech that used up electricity when 
not needed, like we need to do anyway but we had to try our best. 






We also had to try not to drive to school instead walk, cycle, scoot etc. But if that wasn’t possible then 

we could park and stride. We  had to wear green too.


 That’s it for May, thank you for listening to my experience and I hope you have a good rest of the 
year.






